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Roxanne Maher

From: Roxanne Maher

Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2024 8:18 AM

To: arode@ledyard.net; BOE@ledyard.net; Jason S. Hartling

Cc: Town Council Group; Roxanne Maher; Naomi Rodriguez

Subject: Town Council Meeting - Wednesday, February 14, 2024 - LAA Contract

Good Morning Chairman Rode and Superintendent Hartling:

Thank you for your January 22, 2024 letter regarding the Board of Education’s
December 19, 2023 approval of the Ledyard Administrator Association (LAA)
Contract; which was placed on-file in the Town Clerk’s Office on January 25, 2024.

To comply with the 30-day requirement provided in CGS 10-153d
the Town Council will Include the LAA Contract on our next Agenda.

The Town Council invites you and members of the Board of Education to attend our
February 14, 2024 meeting at 7:00 p.m. to participate in our discussion
of the LAA Contract.

A copy of our February 14, 2024 Agneda will be forwarded to you prior the
Meeting.

The Town Council looks forward to meeting with you to discuss this
important matter.

Should you have any questions regarding this invitation, please do not hesitate to contact me
by telephone at (860) 910-9918 or email: naomir@ledyardct.org

Thank you,
Naomi Rodriguez
Chairman

S. Naomi Rodriguez, Chairman
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Ledyard Town Council
naomir@ledyardct.org
(860) 910-9918

Town Hall Hours:
Monday – Thursday 7:30 a.m. to 4:45 p.m.
CLOSED FRIDAYS


